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During representation at the Open Hearing on 27 November, the BLMK Integrated Care Board (ICB) executive
representative referenced a discussion at the Board meeting of the ICB held in January 2023. The panel requested sight
of the minutes pertaining to that Board meeting. 
The relevant items can be found from page 14 (item 19) in the March 2023 minutes (outlining in draft the discussion held
in January 2023), and page 9 (item 4) of the June 2023 minutes (confirming the accuracy of the January 2023 minutes).
Publicly available links to the online documents are below:
https://bedfordshirelutonandmiltonkeynes.icb.nhs.uk/our-publications/board/meeting-book-board-of-the-integrated-care-bo
ard-in-public-24th-march-2023-7/?layout=default
https://bedfordshirelutonandmiltonkeynes.icb.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/6/2023/06/Meeting-Pack-Meeting-of-the-Bo
ard-of-the-Integrated-Care-Board-in-Public-30-June-2023-with-page-links-from-Agenda.pdf
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